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A Message From Tony and Tammy Honeycutt 

… in as much as ye have done it 
unto one of the least of these my 

brethren, ye have done it unto me.”    
Matthew 25:35-36, 40  

“Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and cometh down from the Father 

of lights, with whom is no variableness, neither shadow of turning.”     James 1:17 
As Christmas quickly approaches Piedmont Rescue 
Mission, we are excited to see the decorations  
going up and the spirit of Christmas in the air.     
We remember what Christmas is all about and our 
hearts are lifted up with praise  to God for giving  
us the perfect gift of his son to die for our sins, be 
buried in a grave, and raise up the third day!  We 
celebrate His birth at this time of the year to      
remind us of what he did for us.  Gods gift of his 
son is the ultimate gift here on earth.  When you       
receive this gift you receive a gift that will last 

throughout your life and into eternity.  There's no greater gift!  Please join with 
us on December 14th to give back to the community and share this gift with 
each one that crosses our paths that day. 

Our last prayer letter ran late due to sickness in our family so I am writing again 
this week to  get out our Christmas letter before the Community Christmas 
Event.  Some of you have already brought coats and some toys in, but with the 
Event being scheduled on the 14th of December this year we don't have much 
time to get all the things we need for the event.  We do hope all of you will help 
us out by donating coats, scarves, gloves, hats, toys and bicycles.  We also need 
large cans of green beans, boiled potatoes, corn, yams, hams and rolls for the 
meal.  We usually feed about 600 people at this event so  we need plenty of 
food donations. 

Christmas can be a hard time for the men here at the mission.  We try to make 
it a special time of the year for them by sharing the true meaning of Christmas 
with them.  We also try to help them with Christmas toys for their children and 
Christmas gifts for them also.  If you can help with the men’s gift: We try to get 
them toiletries, belts, wallets, t-shirts, underwear and a Wal-Mart gift card.  
Anything you can do to help will be greatly appreciated and please don’t forget 
this is a great volunteer  opportunity for you and your church.  If you can help 
please call the office.  Thank you so much! 

Again, thank you all for your continued prayers and financial support.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
        Tony & Tammy Honeycutt—Phil 4:13 
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MINISTRIES SERVED UNDER 
PIEDMONT RESCUE MISSION 
 

Alamance Rescue Mission     

336-228-0782 
 

Alamance Pregnancy Services   

336-222-9195 

 

PRM Women & Children Shelter   

336-229-6995 
 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift Store  

336-229-4900 

Christmas  

Community Meal 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

to help the day of the event  

Starting at 9:00 am. 

https://www.piedmontrescuemission.org/


WAYS YOU CAN HELP 
the Ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

1. DONATE ONLINE 

www.piedmontrescuemission.org 

2. CALL:  336-229-6995 

3. Mail your special gift to: 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

PO Box 996 

Burlington, NC 27216 

If you know of someone that 

needs help,  email us at 

prm@triad.twcbc.com 

4. Shop/Donate at our           

Thrift Store 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift 
Store 

1636 N. Church Street 

Burlington, NC 27217 

336-229-4900 

Director: Brandon Gibson 

All proceeds from our Thrift Store 
go to support the ministries of 

Piedmont Rescue Mission 

Good Samaritan Super Thrift                
Christmas Sales Continues . . . 

Every year we have so much fun putting all the                 
decorations out to sell for Christmas.  Putting 

the trees up is very time consuming but we have 
found our customers love to see the trees set  

up so that is what we do.  We have outdoor 
Christmas decorations and indoor decorations available. Silk poinsettia flowers, 

angels,  Santa’s, Christmas lights and decorations for the trees. We even have 
Christmas dishes for sale.  We have Christmas wreathes.  As you can see, we have 

everything but the kitchen sink, but if you look around, you may find it too.  Please 
come visit the store and shop till you drop and if you have donations bring them 

too.  We appreciate all of you who donate to the store to help us make money to 
support the ministries of Piedmont Rescue Mission.   

 

 

Our 2025 Prayer Calendar, featuring the  precious babies of the 
moms we have been blessed to walk alongside at Alamance 
Pregnancy Services, has arrived and is now for sale!  Each photo 
will be a reminder of the beautiful lives you have helped us    
support through your prayers and generosity.  These are not   
just faces in a calendar, they represent lives that have been 
changed. Each month, the prayer calendar highlights specific 
areas where we invite you to join us in prayer, whether it is for 
the strength and faith of the moms, wisdom for our staff, or   
provision for our fundraiser.  These beautiful calendars are only 
$20.00 and they will be great gifts for Christmas and beyond.  
Thank you for standing with us as we share the gospel and offer 
a hand up, not a hand out, to these precious families.                                                                           

Brittany Gibson, Alamance Pregnancy Services Director 

 

2025 Prayer Calendar Is Now Available 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO HELP THE DAY OF THE EVENT at 9:00 a.m. 


